
 
 
Monday June 8, 2020 
 
JACKSON-TRIGGS AND INNISKILLIN ESTATE WINERIES IN NIAGARA ARE READY TO WELCOME YOU 
BACK TO SHOP IN OUR RETAIL STORES NOW AND ENJOY TASTY TAKE-OUT MEALS IN OUR 
VINEYARDS STARTING JUNE 13th. 
 
We’re excited to welcome you back to our winery to help you shop our wide selection of Jackson-Triggs and 
Inniskillin wines. Your safety is of utmost importance to us, so we are following Public Health Canada and 
provincial guidelines to ensure a safe experience at the Jackson-Triggs and Inniskillin wineries. 
 
At this time, we are pleased to offer retail shopping and starting on June 13th take-out meals, with the option to 
buy a bottle of wine and have a socially distanced picnic on our property. We continue to follow guidelines from 
both the provincial and federal government and Public Health Canada, and when it is safe to do so, we look 
forward to announcing the return of our wine tastings, tours, events and other offerings.  
 
Prior to re-opening, a number of health and safety measures were put into place to keep everyone at our winery 
safe. These safety measures include: 
 

• Increased cleaning and sanitizing protocols for all private and public spaces at the winery 
• Employee screening for COVID-19 prior to the start of every shift 
• Mandatory increased hand hygiene for all employees, including ensuring there is hand sanitizer at every 

cash station and procedures during the guest check-out process  
• Plexi-glass shields installed at all cashier stations 
• Mandatory social distancing for everyone while at the winery will be enforced – we have installed barriers 

and marked floors to help employees and guests practice social distancing  
• Employees must wear a mask when/if social distancing is not possible  
• Guests must hand sanitize prior to entering the retail boutique   
• Guests who have expressed symptoms of COVID-19 or who have travelled outside the country in the last 

14 days will be asked to reschedule their visit  
  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and appreciate your support of local VQA wines. For our hours of operations 
https://www.greatestatesniagara.com/  
 
Don’t hesitate to reach out to one of our winery team members should you have any questions.  
Inniskillin Wines: 905-468-2187 or concierge@inniskillin.com 
Jackson-Triggs: 905-468-6173 or  jt.concierge@JacksonTriggsWinery.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Estates Niagara  
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